
December 10, 2021 

Senate Student Affairs Committee Report 

The Committee met on Zoom on Thursday, December 9th to discuss the changes to 
the Student Code of Conduct that will begin in the Spring 2022 semester. Jodi 
Bailey, Vice President for Division of Student Affairs and Enrollment 
Management, serves on the committee and explained the revisions to the Code of 
Conduct, such as: 1.) It needed to be updated for a more online system, including 
with terminology that aligns with online classes 2.) It now includes an amnesty 
policy for reporting purposes. 3.) It updated the names of people that are reporters 
and resources for students. Dr. Bailey has been offering discussion times with 
faculty, staff, and students to go over the changes to the Student Code of Conduct. 
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